Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting

December 1, 2007
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The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10 at Trev Deeley's Conference
Room.

OLD BUSINESS:

November 7 — Ladies of Harley Dinner at Charlie’s and Carlos was well attended. Good
food but slow service.

November 17" was the Billiards Fun night. It was not well attended. There were only
approximately 6 players. Because of the poor turn out from the last few times, we will
not be having a billiards night next year.

November 17 Executive meeting to set the 2008 Vancouver H.O.G. event calendar. We
never received any ideas from any other H.0.G. members so we created the calendar
based on this year’s rides and events. There is still time to add or change ride/events. If
you have any ideas please give them to one of our executives. The calendar will be
mailed out in January and will also be available on the website and at our renewal party
January 12, 2008.

November 24" was the Vancouver Harley’s Owners Group Christmas Party. It was a
huge success, great entertainment — magician, Christmas carol table game, very good
buffet dinner, door prizes and music. It was agreed at the meeting today to have it again
next year at the same location - Tug Boat Annie’s. Also we would like to thank Trev
Deeley’s for their support for the Christmas party. The cost for each $25.00 ticket did not
cover all costs. Trev Deeley’s and the H.O.G. chapter put in the extra dollars to cover
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this year’s party. THANK YOU Trev Deeley’s (Darwin).

NEW BUSINESS:

Photos with Santa and his Harley, December 1 & 2™ from 11:00am — 3:00pm at Trev
Deeley’s. Donations are accepted and the money raised will go towards the Lower
Mainland Christmas Bureau. Volunteers from the Christmas Bureau will be at the store
to wrap presents by donation on December 8-9 & 15-16" from 11:00am — 3:00pm.

The Robert Bateman print ‘The Air the Forest the Watch’ raffle tickets for $5.00 each are
still available. Kyoko has the tickets in reception at Trev Deeley’s. The money raised
from the sale of each ticket will be donated to the Burn Camp fund. Draw date will be
January 27, 2008.




	Slide 1

